
$219,900 - 5090 Route 117, Baie-Sainte-Anne
MLS® #NB123175 

$219,900
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 1,600 sqft
Single Family on 7.30 Acres

N/A, Baie-Sainte-Anne, New Brunswick

Welcome to the beautiful costal community of
Baie Sainte Anne NB. This cozy home offers
over 7 acres of sprawling waterfront land (two
PID numbers). One waterfront lot with the
house and garage on it and the other lot a
vacant waterfront property. The home is
nestled in the trees and boasts several
updates over recent years like metal roofing,
siding, decking, kitchen, washroom, flooring
and MUCH more! The main floor offers a
mudroom with storage, stunning modern
kitchen, a spacious living room and a large
primary bedroom and full bath with glass
shower. The lower level walks out to the back
yard and has a large rec room with bar and
wood stove, laundry room and a storage room.
Come enjoy the costal lifestyle this lovely
bungalow has to offer and book your private
viewing today! (id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # NB123175

Price $219,900

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00

Square Footage 1,600

Acres 7.30

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Style Bungalow



Community Information

Address 5090 Route 117

Subdivision N/A

City Baie-Sainte-Anne

Province New Brunswick

Postal Code E9A1R2

Amenities

Features Treed, Balcony/Deck/Patio

Parking Detached Garage

# of Garages 1

Is Waterfront Yes

Waterfront Waterfront

Interior

Heating Electric, Wood Baseboard heaters, Heat Pump, Stove

Cooling Heat Pump

# of Stories 1

Exterior

Exterior Vinyl

Exterior Features Landscaped

Foundation Block, Concrete
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